Dear Mrs. Gabrielle van den Berg,

I made inquiries at the Special Collection dept. and got the following answer:

The manuscript hasn’t been described yet, therefore we only have the title and date: About Persian kings’ lives, 16th century. 

The procedure to view the manuscript is as follows:

You need to fill in a formal request addressed to library director, who will/won’t agree with photocopying copying the manuscript. It has 105 sheets. The price would be 4 Euro per page.

I send you this information, and in case you choose to address the request to our director, I’ll send you the form to fill.

Sincerely yours,

Angela Marcu 

